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NEAA COVID-19 Disclaimer 

The novel coronavirus, COVID-19, has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the World Health 
Organization. COVID-19 is extremely contagious and is believed to spread mainly from person-to-person 
contact. As a result, federal, state and local governments and federal and state health agencies 
recommend social distancing. 

While attending events sponsored or held by Northeast Acquirers Association, Inc. (NEAA), you will be 
exposed to many people and the risk of contracting a communicable disease or illness is serious and 
dangerous and may involve risk of serious illness and/or death. By registering for and attending any 
such event, you voluntarily assume all risks, hazards and dangers arising from or relating in any way to 
the risk of contracting a communicable disease or illness, including exposure to COVID-19, whether 
occurring before, during or after the event, however caused or contracted and hereby waive all claims 
and potential claims against NEAA and its officers, agents and employees relating to such risks.  


